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Biography 
 
Following graduation from the University of Toledo Pharmacy School in 2001, Dr. Estrada 

completed a residency in critical care/infectious diseases and a fellowship in infectious diseases, also 

at the University of Toledo. She is currently the infectious diseases clinical specialist for Lee 

Memorial Health System, co-chair of the antimicrobial stewardship committee, provides care to 

patients on the ID consult and HIV services and provides education related to infectious diseases 

issues to pharmacy and medical staff. She serves as preceptor for pharmacy students and PGY-1 

pharmacy residents and is the program director for the PGY-2 Infectious Diseases Residency at 

LMHS. 

 

Dr. Estrada is currently an active member of the Society of Infectious Diseases Pharmacists (SIDP). 

She has served SIDP on the program committee for three years (chair x 2 years), fundraising 

committee x 2 years and the Inter-Organizational Relations Committee for two years (chair x 1 

year). She is currently serving as a member of the Stewardship Certificate Committee. 

 

Dr. Estrada is also an active member of multiple other professional pharmacy organizations 

including FSHP, ACCP and ASHP. She is the current outgoing Chair of the ACCP ID-PRN and is 

serving her final year on the FSHP Board of Directors. She is highly involved with residency 

research projects involving infectious diseases and has spoken on infectious diseases topics at the 

local, regional and national level.  
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Statement 
 
I am honored to be nominated for Secretary/Treasurer of SIDP. I have enjoyed serving on 

numerous SIDP committees over the last ten years. My involvement with SIDP to date at the 

committee level has broadened my understanding of the current issues facing infectious diseases 

pharmacists today.  

 

SIDP has proven itself as a leader amongst pharmacy organizations with the development, 

implementation and continued success of the Antimicrobial Stewardship Certificate program. This 

program has and continues to fill a large need regarding the training of pharmacists in antimicrobial 

stewardship. This type of programming will keep us on the forefront as an organization in a time 

where healthcare is rapidly changing. We need to be constantly evaluating the needs of our current 

and future members and as a group determining the best way to meet those needs. I am excited 

and passionate about the opportunity to be involved in shaping the future of SIDP and representing 

the needs and concerns of my colleagues as an SIDP officer. 

 


